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Wednesday 10th July 2024 

 

Annwyl Rheni ac Helpwr, 

School Organisation for the Academic Year 2024-2025 

We have had the first of our transition mornings today and the children have had a chance to meet 

their teachers for the next school year.  There are a lot of happy faces around school! 

Staffing changes 

The school has been affected this year by staff absence and we are hoping that as we start in 

September we will be back to full strength again, although with a few changes. 

Mrs Morgan is leaving the school at the end of term and is leaving the teaching profession.  She 

remains away from school and is not expected back before the end of the term so unfortunately, 

parents will not have the chance to say their goodbyes. 

Miss Burrows is also leaving the school and will be taking up a new teaching role at Somerton 

Primary School.  We wish her all the best as she starts in her new school but we will still see her as 

Somerton is in our Cluster of Schools. 

Miss Curtis is leaving us to take up a new teaching role at Shiplake Primary School near Henley.  We 

wish her all the best as she starts in her new school. 

Mrs Abraham, who has been off work since the middle of March is hoping to return to school from 

September and we look forward to seeing her.  I will keep all parents updated on news of Mrs 

Abraham.   

Staff organisation for September 2024: 

Dosbarth Caerphilly (Nursery) – Miss L. Guerra 

Dosbarth Chepstow (Reception) – Miss C. Green 

Dosbarth Cardiff (Year 1/Year 2) – Mrs H. McCormick 

Dosbarth Swansea (Year 3/Year 4) – Mrs C. Abraham 

Dosbarth Harlech (Year 5) – Miss D. Morgan 

Dosbarth Conwy (Year 6) – Miss H Cheney 

Dosbarth Raglan (LRB) – Mrs V Edwards 

Headteacher:  Mrs V. J. Curtis, 
         BEd (Hons), NPQH 
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We are hoping that our transition sessions will ensure a smoother start for your child in September 

when we start back at school. 

If you have any questions please ring the school office 01633 412660 or email 

llanmartin.primary@newportschools.wales and I will be happy to discuss them with you.  As always, 

can I remind parents that, as a school, we have an open-door policy and that if you have any 

concerns about your child then it is better to speak directly with us.  

Cofion gorau, 

 

 

Mrs V Curtis 
Headteacher 
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